
 

 

Learning From Home Information Package 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Today we sent out learning packages for year 10 supplied by the staff at FISC to help support your child’s learning 

The packages will includes: 

 Booklets with class work  
 Learning Platforms being used by teachers (eg Google classroom, Edmodo,….) and Assessment details 
 Other relevant course information 
 Wellbeing and Support services 

Additional information: 

To stay up to date information will be posted on our Facebook and Webpages.  

Wellbeing: 

Please be supportive of your child during these complex times and look after their wellbeing and mental health during 
these times. Our counsellors, Heidi and Chris, will be continuing college counselling from Monday to Thursday 8:40am 
- 3:00pm. Support may be arranged by telephone contact with the school by calling 4274 0621. The Office Staff will 
notify the counsellor on duty and they will arrange a time to contact you via phone to discuss the referral. 

Respect Aspiration Responsibility 

Our staff are working extremely hard to develop appropriate resources that will enable real learning to take place. 
Staff are collating learning resources to ensure they do their best to cater for all students. This has been a very 
challenging exercise as they are working to very tight time constraints. Your understanding and patience is 
appreciated. In addition, please remember the ‘online or remote’ learning is only for current FISC students. 

If your child does not have access to an adequate device to enable them to engage in remote learning please call the 
college on 42740621 where your technology issue will be logged. 

IMPORTANT: it is vital students exercise online etiquette when communicating to staff and fellow students. 'Online 
etiquette' is very broad but generally speaking our expectation means students will uphold FISC values: Respect, 
Aspiration, Responsibility. Please remember students are required to meet Department of Education technology usage 
policies at ALL times. 

We thank you for your patience and support in these challenging times and we look forward to working with you in 
partnership to support your child learning journey. 

Regards, 

Aaron Jones       Gordana Sterjovska 
  Rel Principal        Rel Deputy Principal 

 

 

 


